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Dear Parents and Carers,   

  

As you will be aware, we have had a very busy few days here at TMA! I would like to thank you all for 

your messages of good wishes and support during the process. I am so proud of all our children! They 

have been incredible ambassadors for our school, demonstrating their high levels of engagement, 

speaking enthusiastically about their learning and modelling excellent behaviour and manners. The 

inspection team were extremely impressed and complimentary of all our pupils.   

  

The inspection team have asked that I pass on their thanks to the children, staff and parents, for their 

role in the process and the feedback and the comments they received.   

  

Yesterday afternoon, I attended the final feedback meeting where the Ofsted team reported their 

findings and provisional judgements. Due to the quality assurance process that Ofsted need to 

undertake during any inspection, we are unfortunately unable to let you know the outcome in terms 

of grading at this stage. Once this process is complete and the final report has been shared with the 

school, we will ensure this is shared with you.  

 

It has been a successful two days and I am so proud of the hard work and dedication of all the children 

and staff.  

 

With very best wishes, 

 

Lucy Eldridge 

 

Head Teacher  

 


